
   Holy Family Catholic High School 
   

Virgin’s Lane, Thornton, Liverpool L23 4UL.  
  Tel: 0151 924 6451 

  Headteacher:  Mr M Symes BA(Hons), NPQH 
 

5th September 2024 

Dear Parents and Students 

 

Year 7 CHET Trip Monday 9th or Tuesday 10th September 

 

As previously mentioned, all form classes will be invited on a trip to CHET in Little Crosby 

on Monday 9th or Tuesday 10th September to take part in a day of teamwork and 

adventure activities. Three form classes will attend on one day and the other three on the 

second day.  The days will be split as follows: 

 

Monday 9th September: 7CMC, 7LJ, 7DMC 

 

Tuesday 10th September: 7JBG, 7EB, 7MK 
 

We will be walking to the venue and will leave school approx. 9am and return at 2.50pm. 

Students going to CHET are advised to attend in their PE kit, or something similarly 

suitable, as they may get dirty during some of the activities! They will need to bring a 

packed lunch including a drink. Any students on free school meals will be provided with 

a packed lunch. 

Please pay via Scopay (a link was sent in June) to pay for this trip, if you have not done 

so yet.  You can also add money to dinner cards via this link and pay for the school bus.  

If you don’t have a Scopay account, please contact school.  If you have forgotten your 

login details, go to www.scopay.com and click on I’ve forgotten my password. 

 

Kind regards. 

 

Mr A McTeague 

Year 7 Progress Leader 

 

http://www.scopay.com/
http://www.scopay.com/

